
 

Holocaust and Genocide Studies 
Published by Oxford University Press in association with the United States Holocaust Memorial Museum 

 
 
 

 
 

Facsimile 
 
 
May 6, 1997 
 
 
To:  Professor Michael Meyer 

Department of History 
FAX: (818) 885-3614   

 
From:  David G. Marwell 

Book Review Editor 
 
 
Subject: Richard Wagner and the Anti-Semitic Imagination 

by Marc A. Weiner 
 
Dear Prof.  Meyer: 
 
I hope that you will remember me.  We met at the Berlin Document Center. 
 
I have recently assumed the responsibilities of Book Review Editor for Holocaust and Genocide 
Studies, a journal that is published by the Research Institute of the U.S. Holocaust Memorial 
Museum.  I am writing to ask whether you would agree to review Richard Wagner and the 
Anti-Semitic Imagination by Marc A. Weiner.  Please let me know as soon as possible so that I 
can have a  review copy sent to you. 
 
I hope all is well with you. Thank you very much for considering this.  
 
 
Rest Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

David G. Marwell, Book Review Editor · (202) 724-0088 · FAX: (202) 724-0457 · dmarwell@aol.com 


